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Pilon, Janet

Subject: NO to the proposed Aberdeen Lane Changes

From: Barb Francis

Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 9:31 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: NO to the proposed Aberdeen Lane Changes

As a resident whose home will be affected by the proposed lane changes on Aberdeen Ave., | strongly disagree and hope
that the city will rethink this plan. There are multiple small children growing up on our street who will be seriously at
risk when frustrated drivers try to avoid back ups on Aberdeen by using our side streets.

Put our money into paving not into a reduction of lanes.

Sincerely,

Barb Francis



